
 

Together we can make a difference 

Daily Reflection Tuesday 12th May 

Letter for Creation Challenge 

We are continuing with thinking about our worries and how to ease them this 

week. 

                               

During the past 7 weeks we have often focused our reflections on Being Thankful for our 

beautiful world. 

This week is Christian Aid Week. We have marked this before by raising money by having a 

Big Breakfast, organised brilliantly by Mr King. But we can’t do that this year ☹ 

This year theme for the week is Letters For Creation. 

So what do you do?  

Letters for Creation is project that invites you to tell the people in charge what you think 

climate change and how they need to look after the world. So just think, if you could say 

something to the people in charge about looking 

after our planet, what would you say? You can do this as a piece of writing, poem, art, 

collage, music, photo. Use your gifts and talents! Be as creative as you can be!  

Drop your Letter for Creation off at school – pop it in the box in at reception.  

Closing date is Monday 18th May, we will then send our Letters of Creation to Christian 

Aid. 

Doing something about what worries us can ease our worries. 

Together we can make a difference! 

Dear God,  

Thank you for you amazing world. Help us to care for creation and look after our 

precious planet,  

AMEN 



 


